
Appendix A

Comment Status Agree/Disagree/Amend Reasons

1 Resident Disagree It's not broken, don't need to fix it.

2 Resident Agree This should have happened last centuary

3 Resident Agree

It would give Slaughterford equal standing in the 

formal naming of the parish. The names of both villages 

are already used informally when referring to the 

parish.

4

Represent

ative Agree

I agree as Slaughterford is within the jurisdiction of 

Biddestone parish council, and changing  to the 

proposed name offers clarity.

5 Resident Agree Because the PC represents both villages

6 Resident Agree I would like both villages to be recognised

7 Resident Agree

It will give parity to the residents of Slaughterford and 

Biddestone villages

8 Resident Agree

because the parish council includes Slaughterford and 

the new title will clearly show this

9 Resident Agree

10 Resident Agree Makes sense to be inclusive of both villages

11 Resident Agree

The Name change seems logical:  and represents the 

reality

12 Resident Agree

Its more inclusive and accurately represents the area 

covered

13

Interested 

Party Agree

If the local community wish to have a name change 

then it should be supported by adjacent Parishes

14

Interested 

Party Agree

If the local community wish to have a name change 

then it should be supported by adjacent Parishes

15

Interested 

Party Agree

If the local community wish to have a name change 

then it should be supported by adjacent Parishes

16

Interested 

Party Agree

If the local community wish to have a name change 

then it should be supported by adjacent Parishes

17

Interested 

Party Agree

If the local community wish to have a name change 

then it should be supported by adjacent Parishes

18 Resident Agree

Because the Council is generally referred to as 

'Biddestone and Slaughterford Parish Council'  It is 

important to recognise the inclusion of Slaughterford in 

the parish



Any other comments

What about Giddeahall?

No

Agree

I thought that was the name already

None

No

if the proposed boundary change between Yatton 

Keynell and Biddestone and Slaughterford goes ahead 

Giddea Hall will not be in the name of the PC

Sensible proposal

Sensible proposal

Sensible proposal

Sensible proposal

Sensible proposal


